A Tradition of Stewardship
A Commitment to Service

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS | HAPA COUHNTY, CALIFOREIA

WHEREAS, John Hall began his career with Napa County on December 14, 1998 as an Information
Systems Specialist I in the ITS Division and on December 7, 2002, he was promoted to Information
Systems Specialist II; and

WHEREAS, John's expertise with the Access database has helped many County departments over the
yeats; and

WHEREAS, John provided a spitit of gratitude and peace about each day through a warm smile and
cheerful greeting each morning. If your day was not going well, he was sure to present the outlook that
life was good, to consider what you have and not what you don't have; and

WHEREAS, John lit up the office with his gift of nurturing house plants; and

NOW, THEREFORE BE I'T PROCLAIMED, that on the occasion of his retirement, the Board of

Supervisors of Napa County wishes to commend John for over 12 years of loyal service to the public;
and

BE IT FURTHER PROCLAIMED, that the County of Napa, his numerous co-workers, and the
citizens of the County of Napa, thank John for his valuable contributions and wish him many years of
happiness in retirement.

Bill Dodd, Chairman
NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS



